
 

 

  

 Wednesday 29th November  
 

Christmas Church Service at St Francis Church  
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our RE and community learning we will be attending our local church for a Christmas service. 
 
This will take place on Monday 12th December at St. Francis Church, Nostell Place, Bessacarr and will 
give our pupils a great opportunity to experience a place of worship during the Christmas season. 
 
This will teach the pupils the true meaning of Christmas and help them respect and value religions and 
celebrations that are celebrated by many people. This visit will consist of a few hymns, readings by 
members of our team and a few words from the church Reverend.  
 
We would like to invite parents or carers to join us for the service at the church and tea and coffee will 
be provided by the church. There will be a £1 charge on Parentpay to book your tickets, this will be 
donated to St Francis Church.  Due to health and safety regulations, we can only offer 150 seats to 
parents or carers. Tickets will be limited to 2 tickets per pupil. Parentpay will show us who has booked 
a seat so we can plan for the amount of adults to expect. If you would like to join us, please select a 
ticket through Parentpay.    
 
Only Parents and carers with a pre-booked seat can meet us at the church on the day of the service. 
 
The seating arrangements will be the pupils at the front and parents or carers at the back of the church 
so adults will not be able to sit with their child/children on this occasion, however, we know that the 
adults who join us will enjoy sharing the festive atmosphere with us all.  
 
The times of the two service sessions are as follows: 
Key Stage One 10:35am – 11:15am 
Key Stage Two 1:30pm – 2:15pm 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Singh. 
RE and Community Leader  
 


